
New M5 Compliance with Condition B12, September 2016 

 

Condition B12 requires the proponent to prepare a report which details, “the progress made towards 
securing the offsets described in the Biodiversity Offset Strategy”. 

 

RMS provided the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) with an update on progress to 
secure credits on 11 May 2016. The report contains confidential information and as such is not 
publicly available.  

 

On 31 May 2016, DPE approved the progress report on the delivery of the offsets in the Biodiversity 
Offset Strategy. 

 

 

 


